
April 16, 2013 Annual Meeting 

Annual Meeting of the Garfield Town Board  
Tuesday, April 16, 2013 
Garfield Town Hall  
 
Chairman Steve Dickinsen called the annual board meeting to order on 
Tuesday, April 16, 2013 at 5:40 p.m. Full board present, including Steve 
Dickinsen, Chairman; Lamoine Hanson, First Supervisor; Glenn Fremstad, 
Second Supervisor; Ardy Robertson, Clerk; and Clark Walker, Jr., Treasurer. 
Meeting notice verified. Also in attendance were Lisa Walker, Jackie Rindahl, 
Marv Hong, Karl Scherer, Don Brasda, and Alice Glavin. Dickinsen explained 
what can be done at an annual meeting. Robertson passed out copies of the 
2012 annual report of income and expenses. 
 
Alice Glavin brought up that since our regular patrolman is off on injury-
leave, two of our board – Dickinsen and Hanson – have been plowing snow 
and she feels they should be compensated for their hours. Neither of them is 
taking pay for their hours. Discussion followed.  
 
Ardy Robertson read the minutes of the 2012 annual meeting. Motion by 
Alice Glavin to accept minutes as read, seconded by Jackie Rindahl. Motion 
carried 11-0. 
 
Discussion on any upcoming projects that the town might need to be 
involved in – one that is in the forefront is the possibility of building a new 
town hall.  
 
Jackie Rindahl made a motion to adjourn the meeting, and Marv Hong 
seconded. Motion carried 11-0. 
 
Meeting adjourned. 
 
Ardy Robertson, Clerk 



 
 

 

 


